
SUMMIT HOUSE 
 

                                Summit House Assisted Living, 600 1st St NW, Britt, Iowa 50423 

          ST. PATRICK’S DAY FUN  

 

 

 

 

What a great day we had wearing our green 

apparel, doing a Shamrock hunt and playing St. 

Patrick’s Day Bingo. 
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Celebrating April 

Volunteer Appreciation Week 

April 6th – April 12th 

Jazz Appreciation Month 

Passover Begins 

April 8 

Easter 

April 12 

Gardening Day 

April 14 

Bulldogs Are Beautiful Day 

April 21 

Earth Day 

April 22 

Arbor Day 

April 24 

International Dance Day 

April 29 



 

 

   National Decorate Walker Day 
 

 

 

 

 

 

These ladies are walking in style!  Great 

job ladies working with your creative side. 

 

  WEST HANCOCK EAGLES 
 

 

 
Congratulations to the Britt Eagle girls 
basketball team for making it to the state finals.  
We are so proud of all of you.  The residents 
are eating their lunch in the upstairs activity 
room, so they wouldn’t miss a second of the 
game.  We do like to accommodate our 
residents. 
 
           Good Luck next year Eagles!  

 
 
            ELDERBRIDGE  
 

 

Amanda from the Elderbridge Agency on Aging was 

here to do a program on Medicare Benefits.  

Things we should know about in order to receive 

the most help possible from the government. 



 
 

 

          MacGyver Award 

 

Congratulations Kaela on being awarded the 

MacGyver Award.  The staff voted on who they 

thought was always fixing things, even though it’s 

not in their job description. Kaela was awarded 

with a pink tool set to honor her recognition. 

Summit House where the Fun never ends! 

                                          

CORONAVIRUS 

Due to the outbreak of the Coronavirus we are 

unfortunately limited to what activities that can be 

held here.  Our goal is to keep our residents and 

staff here as safe as humanly possible.  So, for 

the next month or so, we will be putting our 

thinking caps on and coming up with fun filled 

activities that we can all enjoy.  Thank goodness 

for Pintrest.  Hopefully, things will get back to 

normal in the near future so we can welcome 

back all of our volunteers, church services and 

live entertainment.  In the meantime, everyone, 

try to stay healthy and we will see you soon.  

 

            MUSIC BINGO  
 

 
 
The residents were enjoying an afternoon of 
Music Bingo.  Songs were played from the 
40’s, 50’s, and 60’s.  When they heard the 
song, they would shout out the title of the song 
and put a marker on their sheet if they have 
that song.  Putting on necklaces is a reminder 
to all of us who has won that round.  Now if I 
could only get them up and dancing!  

 
 
 
         Decorating for Easter  
 

 

Thank you Lois for helping us put up our Easter 

decorations in the activity room and the lobby.   

             HAPPY EASTER EVERYONE! 



 

 

            Covid-19 Humor 
             

 
 DON’T EVEN THINK ABOUT IT! 

 

 

      EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH                       

 

Congratulations Vickie Wade on being chosen by 

your team as April Employee of the Month!  Vickie 

works in our environmental services department.  

Vickie has a great attitude and is always pleasant.  

She is super to work with and always has a smile!  

She is dependable and always willing to help 

where needed.  Outside of work Vickie enjoys 

going to church, cooking, doing a coloring app 

and exercising.  Thank you Vickie! We are 

blessed! 

 

April Birthdays 
 

In astrology, those born between April 1–19  
are the Rams of Aries. As the first sign of the 
zodiac, Aries like to be number one. Bold, 
courageous, passionate, and somewhat 
impulsive, Rams dive headfirst into the most 
challenging situations. Those born between 
April 20–30 are the Bulls of Taurus. Bulls not  
only work hard with a determined and tireless 
manner but they also enjoy the payoff, 
rewarding themselves for a job well done.  
 

                   HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
RESIDENTS 
Ray Baade     4/4 
Joni Short     4/7 
Anne Larson   4/28 
 
STAFF 
Lora Sanchez   4/1 
Dorothy Schaefer    4/2 
Ramzee Brown    4/8 
Sandy Baade      4/14 
Erin Kammrad    4/15 
 
 
 

Thank you to our Volunteers 
 
Volunteer week will be coming up soon, so I 
wanted to take a little time to truly thank all of 
our volunteers who gave their time and 
kindness to all of us at Summit House this past 
year.  I can’t express how important you are to 
the lives of our tenants.  You bring them 
laughter, companionship, treats and most of all 
Love.  Even though we can’t be together right 
now, we are all together in spirit and in our 
thoughts.  Hopefully soon we can have a 
celebration with all of you and show our 
appreciation. 
 
Take care and stay healthy and God bless! 
 
    Staff and Residents of Summit House 
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